

1 February 2017

Margot Neas Fyi-request-5287-e778f41c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Neas

We're transferring your request for information

Thank you for your request of 27 January 2017, asking for the number of deaths related to activity in the New Zealand outdoors, deaths related to activities carried out by New Zealand adventure tourism companies, causes, nationality and age range of the deceased and notable trends.

Your request is being transferred to WorkSafe New Zealand under section 14(b)(ii) of the Official Information Act 1982. This is because the information requested is more closely connected with the functions or activities of WorkSafe.

WorkSafe will be in touch with you shortly.

If you have any questions or concerns about this transfer, we will be happy to work with you to resolve these. You can write to us by email at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz or by post to Government Services, PO Box 242, Wellington 6140.

You also have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsman about our decision to transfer your request. You can call them on 0800 802 602 between 9am and 5pm on weekdays, or write to The Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

Government Services